
 Submission 
No 771 

 
 
 
 
 
 

INQUIRY INTO GREYHOUND RACING IN NSW 
 
 
Name: Ms Tania Cusack 

Date received: 5/11/2013 

 
 
 



Dear Director, 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide input into this important inquiry into greyhound 
racing. 
 
I am very concerned about the treatment of greyhounds in the racing industry in NSW. Abuse of 
animals is far too mainstream. It is  unacceptable to use these beings when we need them and 
abuse and discard them at our will.  
Control over breeding practises will lessen unnecessary murder of over-bread and unwanted 
animals. just as we discourage  over breeding and abuse of human babies and people The racing 
industry should be investigated for doping. Where are the industry leaders?. Is this just another 
criminal cartel? 
Prosecution for abuse needs to be enforced Animals should not be exported I urge you to take 
these issues into account and I hope this Inquiry leads to strong recommendations which will 
improve the treatment of these dogs. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tania Cusack 
 
 


